Fort Liard Fire Department Report
December 2019 – Monthly Report
December 4th – Six (6) members in attendance and we each went through the bunker gear equipment list and did proper measurements.  
December 11th – Five (5) members in attendance, cleaned inside of the Pumper and Support Truck to prepare for the Christmas Parade. 
Google advertise listings called the 770-2222 #
December 12th – Vincent Bertrand, watched the Fire Phone for the day
December 13th – Fire Phone rang but no one at the other end responded back
December 18th – 11:16am and 11:48am, fire phone rang both times, I answered and same thing, no response back.
We held our 1st Annual Fire Fighters Christmas Party. This was for our local Fire Fighters and their families. We played games with the kids & adults, finger foods and family photos. Looking forward to more of those gatherings with our families. 
December 19th – 11:26am fire phone rang again no response back. 
December 20th – 11:26am fire phone rang again, no response back.
December 21st – Ivy and I decorated the Pumper truck for the parade along with my boys and took part in the Christmas parade. 
December 23rd – 12:41pm fire phone rang again, no response back. 
Every time I answer the phone, I repeat “Fort Liard Fire Dept, go ahead” 3x and told them “if this an emergency, call 911”
December 25th – Christmas Day (no practice)
January 1st – New Year’s Day (no practice)

Our Christmas party was a hit, this brought our families together and everyone had such an enjoyable time. 
I have gone through some of the Standard Operating Procedures with the Fire Fighters, I will continue to follow through in the New Year. 

On behalf of the Fort Liard Volunteer Fire Dept, we would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.
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